
Salisbury Novichok 1 incident - Public Health England interim guidance

Following the recent Salisbury Novichok 1 incident, Public Health England have issued interim guidance on the diagnosis and early management in

organophosphate chemical incidents.

This guidance can be downloaded here.

Public health messaging has not changed, the risk remains low but is being kept under constant review.


